
H. Roice Nelson, Jr. &

Andrea Shirts Nelson
2155 West 700 South #31

Cedar City, UT 84720

Merry Christmas 

and a 

Happy New Year 

to you and yours!

(more at http://www.walden3d.com/photos/Christmas/Christmas_Cards/2018_Christmas_Card )

Dear Friends and Family,

2018 went faster than 2017. Seems to happen every year. Our 9th Annual Nelson Grandkids Summer Science Camp was 

held in Buena Vista, Colorado, in conjunction with Ben and Ashley’s marriage. Roice & Sarah, Paul & Kate, Melanie & 

Jared, Sara & Tim, and Rob were all in Ft. Collins for the marriage. Promotions for Roice, Paul, and Rob. Melanie and 

Jared started their new Dental Clinic, and Jared is facing a kidney transplant in the next few months. We did not get to see 

Heather in 2018. She won more professional bike races than any previous year. Audrey and Joshua moved to Virginia Beach 

with a new job. We miss them and the girls. Rachel and Garret had a 9 pound 6 ounce 22 inch long boy join their family on 

the 11th of December. We are very excited for them. We enjoyed meeting Matt’s girlfriend, Tess, when he brought her to 

Cedar City. Andrea is very busy as the Hillcrest Ward Relief Society President. Roice keeps busy as a Family History 

Consultant, with the Southern Utah Rock Club, as President-Elect of the Cedar City Chapter of the Sons of the Utah 

Pioneers, and with his lightning analysis. The lightning technology gets better, and with oil prices falling and low mineral 

prices, customers for this new technology have been too few and far between. We have enjoyed being temple ordinance 

workers this year. We sang the Messiah,  and Roice sings with the Master Singers. Another good year. We hope & pray you 

and yours are happy and full of joy this Christmas Season. Come and visit us in 2019.

With Love,

http://www.walden3d.com/photos/Christmas/Christmas_Cards/2018_Christmas_Card


As this montage hints, you are an important

part of our lives. In the online-version, the 

individual images are a link to a larger version

of the image and to a related song or a psalm.

Thank you for your positive influence in our

lives. We hope you had a wonderful 2018, and

wish you and your family, friends, and loved

ones the very best of everything for 2019. 

http://www.psalmscountdown.net/indices

http://www.psalmscountdown.net/indices

